

MARINE EXCHANGE OF THE SAN FRANCISCO BAY REGION

505 Beach Street, Suite 300 San Francisco, CA 94133-1131 phone: (415) 441-5045 fax: (415) 441-1025 website: www.sfmx.org email: korwatch@sfmx.org

January 23, 2013

Mr. Ken Tashian Port of San Francisco Pier 1, The Embarcadero San Francisco CA 94111

RE: EMW-2011-PU-K00351 - Port-Wide CCTV

Dear Mr. Tashian:

FEMA has granted your request to release up to \$300,000 of Port Security Grant Program money to complete a final design that includes; equipment and electrical specifications, camera siting locations, identification of hazards and buried plant, and a 100% basis of design for purposes of developing a bid specification.

This money is being released prior to final EHP approval. It is your intention to use the requested money to receive design plans in order to complete the required NEPA forms. This letter does not constitute the final approval of the project.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,

Captain Lynn Korwatch, Executive Director

Marine Exchange of the San Francisco Bay Region